Meeting notes for Project Management meeting (05/19/10)
Attendees:

Larry 

Gilberto

Margaret

Dave Hau

Traci

Norval

Jason

LexEVS:
Still working on development for Prototype 3 of LexEVS 6.0.  Dropping prototype 3 on June 1st.
· Loading for versioning.

· Exporting for pick lists.

Started some development on the Alpha 1 release.

Will have the ARC meeting on 5/27.

Versioning is taking longer than expected.  The querying part of the versioning is now moved to the next release.  Concept domain may also be pushed out of prototype 3.

Working on design review package.
Browsers:
Term Browser:
Release 1.1.1 was deployed to production but it was the wrong tag.  Steve verified that it was good enough to not reverse the deployment but we will still need to deploy the correct tag because there were bug fixes that we need.
The current release does include the simplified URL for individual terminologies home pages.  Does not include the fix for search string persistence.

We requested the deployment of the new build on staging yesterday then we will continue to production after brief validation.

MD Anderson has requested to change the NCIt browser to MD Anderson logo.  Basically wants to know if there is any limitations on changing the look and feel.  Larry said it would be OK as long as they give NCI acknowledgement for the software.
NCIm:

The 1.2 release is currently in QA through June 2nd.
Deployment date June 17th.
Protégé:

Need an additional week of development so the code freeze is delayed until Friday.  
We are continuing performance testing during this time.

Making a decision on whether to proceed with the 1.4.2 build or wait until the performance fixes are completed.  Depends on the need of the editors for 1.4.2 functionality and what comes out of the performance testing.

QA:

Protégé patch testing.
Term Browser 1.1.1 release testing.  
Starting NCIm 1.2 QA.
Operations:

N/A
Systems:
N/A  
